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PRESS RELEASE 
Upcoming City Commission Meeting Cancelled 

 
The City Commission Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
October 8, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. located at the Belleair Beach 
City Hall has been cancelled due to impending weather.  
 
Please continue to monitor our website and Facebook page 
for updates. 
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